
5.1 
 
 
Good morning Mr. Andlauer, 
 
Thank you for your response.   I will schedule you for the October 2, 2019 General Issues 
Committee, which will begin at 9:30 a.m. in Council Chambers. 
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Stephanie Paparella 
Legislative Coordinator 
Office of the City Clerk 
71 Main Street West, 1st Floor 
Hamilton, ON  L8P 4Y5 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Michael Andlauer - AMG <mandlauer@andlauer.ca>  
Sent: September 13, 2019 9:04 AM 
To: Paparella, Stephanie <Stephanie.Paparella@hamilton.ca> 
Cc: Peggy Chapman <Peggy.Chapman@hamiltonbulldogs.com>; Auty, Nicole 
<Nicole.Auty@hamilton.ca>; wayne.barwise@cadillacfairview.com 
Subject: Re: Sports, Entertainment and Convention Venues Review 
 
Dear Ms. Paparella, 
 
Thank you for this correspondence and for the update from Hamilton City Council. 
 
I am pleased to hear council has invited me to present to them.  Unfortunately, I am out 
of the country on September 18th, but I could be available for the GIC on October 2nd at 
9:30 a.m.  I am of the understanding that Council may also consider a “Special GIC” for 
my presentation. If that is the case, please send some possible dates. 
 
In consideration of making the submission we made in confidence, I have spoken with 
the co-authors of the proposal, Cadillac Fairview, and we are in agreement that it would 
not be appropriate to release this publicly. In saying that, I am open to addressing council 
publicly with what I can discuss and answer any questions I can from Council to help 
move consideration of this proposal forward. 
 
I would respectfully ask that the proposal be named Bulldog/Cadillac Fairview proposal. 
This would be in the spirit of the submission, which was presented in partnership. 
 
Thank you again for your prompt communication, and I look forward to hearing from you 
on booking a time to meet with Council. 
 
Respectfully, 
Michael Andlauer 
 



-------- Original message -------- 
From: "Paparella, Stephanie" <Stephanie.Paparella@hamilton.ca> 
Date: 2019-09-12 3:27 p.m. (GMT-05:00) 
To: Michael Andlauer - AMG <mandlauer@andlauer.ca> 
Cc: Peggy Chapman <Peggy.Chapman@hamiltonbulldogs.com>, "Auty, Nicole" 
<Nicole.Auty@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: Sports, Entertainment and Convention Venues Review 
 
Hello Mr. Andlauer, 
 
At its meeting of September 11, 2019, Hamilton City Council referred Report 
PED18168(b), respecting the Sports, Entertainment and Convention Venues back to the 
General Issues Committee meeting of September 18, 2019 for further discussion and 
consideration. 
 
Council, at that same meeting also approved the following two resolutions, respecting this 
same matter: 
 
2.        Sports, Entertainment and Convention Venues Review (PED18168(b)) (City Wide) 

(Item 9.1) 
 

(a)      That the City Clerk be directed to invite Mr. Andlauer to appear before the 
General Issues Committee meeting to review the contents of his proposal 
and answer questions from Committee; and, 

 
(b)      That Mr. Andlauer be requested to provide his presentation in writing prior 

to the General Issues Committee meeting, so that it can be included in the 
public agenda. 

 
 
Therefore, I am respectfully requesting that, at your earliest convenience, you advise me 
directly if you are able to attend the September 18, 2019 General Issues Committee (GIC) 
meeting or any GIC meeting thereafter that would be convenient with your schedule.  I 
would be happy to provide you with additional dates. 
 
The second resolution that was passed is being provided for your information.  Nicole 
Auty, the City Solicitor, will contact you directly with respect the sub-section (c) below: 
 

(a) That the motion to release the Bulldog proposal be referred to the 
September 18, 2019 General Issues Committee meeting; 

 
(b) That the City Solicitor provide legal advice in writing with respect to the 

release of the Bulldog proposal, in advance of the meeting on September 
18, 2019 General Issues Committee meeting; and, 

 
(c)      That the City Solicitor contact Mr. Andlauer with respect to the release of the 

Bulldog proposal for public consumption. 
 
Thank you for your consideration and I look forward to your response. 
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